
Letter from Robert W. Leake to John G. Leake, 1775

A letter from Robert W. Leake to his brother, John G. Leake. In the letter, Robert discussed goods he needed to acquire, and wrote 
that snow had been falling daily, which prevented him from travelling, but that he would be seeing John in sixteen days. Robert also 
discussed the difficulty of what he referred to as "my situation." Robert discussed his farm neighboring Mr. Griffiths (a neighbor he 
had a land dispute with) on side two.
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